DTI:Planning Review

From: Jessie MacGillivray

Sent: Wednesday, 14 December 2022 2:34 PM

To: DTI:Planning Review

Subject: Planning review submission



Dear Panel Members

I am concerned mostly with the lack of tree protection under the current code.

While provision for new trees must be made in every new development where there currently are none, the retention of existing tees is of the utmost and urgent importance.

I urge you to put in place emergency measures to cease all tree removals. This is the only proportionate response to the threat posed by climate change.

I endorse the tree law reform proposals put by Conservation Council of SA

here: https://www.conservationsa.org.au/top 10 urban tree law reform priorities

Kind regards Jessie MacGillivray

Sent from my iPhone